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Levi Strauss & Company is partnering with Tradeshift to make doing business with us 
easier for suppliers.  Beginning in January 2020 with a pilot roll-out, and proceeding in 
phases in the months to come, we are transitioning to Tradeshift as our platform of 
choice for indirect purchasing. 
Suppliers will be contacted directly by Tradeshift to facilitate transition to our new model, 
and we strongly encourage all suppliers to activate their accounts with Tradeshift when 
contacted. There is no cost to participate, and once fully on-boarded to the Tradeshift 
network, suppliers will be able to: 

• Submit invoices via the portal or via direct integration with the network 
• View live status for trading documents such as invoices and good receipts 
• Collaborate in real-time on trading documents with LS&Co. 
• Self-manage their supplier profiles 

Suppliers may also be invited to submit catalogs for LS&Co. users to select from, 
making it easier for our users to buy from them, and to participate in dynamic 
discounting programs. 
We are excited about the benefits this new platform will bring to both our suppliers and 
Levi Strauss as we continue working together.  
If you have additional questions, please email mbxTradeShiftInfo@levi.com. While we 
may have sent some communications to you in local language, we ask that all enquiries 
sent to this address are in English. 
  
 

https://tradeshift.com/
https://tradeshift.com/
mailto:mbxTradeShiftInfo@levi.com
mailto:mbxTradeShiftInfo@levi.com

